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BUILDING A 
S IGNIFICANT CRITICAL  
MINERALS BUSINESS 

 
 

Strandline Resources Limited (ASX: STA) (Strandline or the Company) is pleased to advise that the Northern 
Australian Infrastructure Facility (NAIF) has advanced A$5m under the existing facility as the Company looks to 
bridge to a longer term debt restructure in February of next year. This latest advance by NAIF will enjoy a super 
senior position over the facilities of the other secured creditors. 

Strandline Managing Director Jozsef Patarica said: “I would like to thank NAIF for its continued support of 
Strandline and the Coburn mineral sands project. 

“These funds will be used to help the Company meet its ongoing financial commitments while we seek to 
complete the debt restructure”. 

 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Strandline Resources Board of Directors. 

 
“A$” in this announcement  means Australian dollars, the lawful currency of Australia 

FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS 
This announcement contains certain forward looking statements and comments about future events, including statements about 
Strandline’s expectations about the financial and operating performance of its business. Forward looking statements can generally be 
identified by the use of forward looking words including (without limitation) words such as, “expect”, “anticipate”, “likely”, “intend”, 
“should”, “could”, “may”, “predict”, “plan”, “propose”, “will”, “believe”, “forecast”, “estimate”, “target” and other similar expressions 
within the meaning of securities laws of applicable jurisdictions. Indications of, and guidance or outlook on, future earnings or financial 
position or performance are also forward looking statements. Forward looking statements involve inherent risks and uncertainties, both 
general and specific, and there is a risk that such predictions, forecasts, projections and other forward looking statements will not be 
achieved.  
A number of important factors could cause Strandline’s actual results to differ materially from the plans, objectives, expectations, 
estimates and intentions expressed in such forward looking statements, including (without limitation) the Australian and global 
economic environment and capital market conditions, with many of these factors being beyond Strandline’s control. Forward looking 
statements are provided as a general guide only and should not be relied on as an indication or guarantee of future performance. 
Forward looking statements involve known and unknown risks, uncertainty and other factors, many of which are outside the control of 
Strandline. The forward-looking statements are based on information available to the Company as at the date of this announcement. 
Circumstances may change and the contents of this announcement may become out-dated as a result. As such, you are cautioned not 
to place any reliance on any forward looking statement. 

ABOUT STRANDLINE  
Strandline Resources Limited (ASX: STA) is an emerging producer of critical minerals through its owned 100% of operating mine at 
Coburn,located in Western Australia.   

 
For further information contact: 
Jozsef Patarica  
CEO and Managing Director 
Strandline Resources Limited 
+61 8 9226 3130 
enquiries@strandline.com.au 

  
Media and broker enquiries: 
Paul Armstrong 
Read Corporate 
+61 8 9388 1474 
paul@readcorporate.com.au 

mailto:enquiries@strandline.com.au
mailto:paul@readcorporate.com.au

	FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS
	ABOUT STRANDLINE

